Joann Hanson C~

2432 Onalaska Ave
La Crosse, W1 54603

December 8, 2024

Dear La Crosse Council members,

| am a resident of La Crosse’s northside and saw the Tribune’s article about the old
firehouse sale on 626 Monitor Street. | strongly support proceeding with the sale to
Property Logic lll.

The northside needs more full-time, high paying jobs with good benefits and it sounds
like Mr. Schilling’s proposal will provide that to our community. While start-up
businesses sound nice, they don’t provide the kind of employment that people can make
a good living off of.

Please proceed with the sale to Property Logic lll. Thank you for your consideration.

WWM

Joann Hanson
North Side La Crosse Resident




